The Arab League of States

Office of the Secretary General

December 29, 2003

Dear Mr. Talal Abu-Ghazaleh;

Chairman of the Talal Abu-Ghazaleh Organization,

Warm Greetings;

I received with gratitude your letter dated December 24, 2003, in which you forwarded a generous donation to support the activities and administrative needs for the member state Palestine in the Arab League. 

I’d like to thank you for this gracious initiative, which expresses a positive attitude that businessmen in the Arab world can emulate for the purpose of pushing common Arab work forward. This is especially true considering that this is not your first contribution towards the league, and your letter indicated it would not be the last. 

Finally, I’d like to express my appreciation for your kind words in addressing myself personally and relating to the efforts that the employees of the league’s secretariat provide for the service of common Arab causes that are so dear to us all. 

Respectfully Yours,

Amr Mousa

Secretary General

